Susan Smith

=
From: Mandy Bills [MBills@cityofpensacola.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 03, 2013 3:46 PM
To: ‘Susan Smith'
Cc: Edward Spears
Subject: FW: maritime park preliminary plat
Attachments: STF00858.pdf; STF00859.pdf; STF00860.pdf; 120804 StuderGroup.dwg

Attached is the preliminary plat of the Maritime Park property. The final plat is still be finalized and should be recorded
about mid-April. Attached is the survey for the Maritime Place leased parcel. It is the only survey of an individual parcel
that we currently have.

Ed Spears, whose contact information is below, does have a survey of the entire Maritime Park (not the individual
parcels), however, it is not in an electronic version. Please contact him directly if you need the survey.

Thanks, Mandy

Mandy Bills, CPA

Business Process Review Manager
City of Pensacola

Financial Services Department

PO Box 12910

Pensacola, FL 32521

(850) 435-1821
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DIAL 311 FOR CITY SERVICES

For Non-Emergency Citizen Requests, Dial 311 or visit Pensacola31l.com

Notice: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state and local officials regarding government business are public records
available to the public and media upon request. Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Edward Spears

Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 5:04 PM
To: Mandy Bills

Subject: maritime park preliminary plat

Here is the PRELIMINARY plat. Thanks - Ed

Edward E. Spears
Special Projects Coordinator
City of Pensacola

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, Florida 32502
(850) 436-5655 (office)
(850) 595-1143 (fax)
espears@ci.pensacola.fl.us




